

Vypracuj tento pracovní list a pak ho odešli na havlickova@zskamenicka.cz

1) Match the words to the pictures / Přiřaď slova k obrázkům

drop ☐ lift ☐ crash ☒ break ☐ catch ☐ destroy ☐ hit ☐ fall ☐



2) Read these 3 articles and find the right title / Přečti tyto 3 články a přiřaď jim správný titulek

- 1 The lucky cat of Detroit
3 A long conversation

- 2 The burglar's mother
4 This isn't a car park!

Strange but true!

The world is a very strange place. Read these amazing true stories.

☐ Lily Foster was watching TV when her phone rang. She got up from her chair and answered the phone in the next room. She was talking on the phone when a lorry crashed into her house. The lorry destroyed her sitting room, her TV, and her chair! And the phone call? It was a wrong number!



☐ An old woman was sleeping in her apartment in San Francisco when she heard the sound of breaking glass. She walked into her living room and saw a burglar. They were both very surprised! The 73-year-old woman offered the burglar food and then they started chatting. She was showing him her family photos when he fell asleep. So what did she do next? She called the police!



☐ A woman was playing with her cat in her apartment when it fell out of the window. Jamie Baldwin was walking in the street below when the cat landed on him – and it was safe! But that wasn't the end of the story. One year later, Jamie was walking along the same street in Detroit when he heard a noise. He looked up... and he caught the same cat!



Write to us with your amazing stories.

3) Answer the question / Odpověz na otázky

- 1 Where was Lily Foster sitting? What was she doing?
- 2 Why did she get up from her chair?
- 3 Why did the old woman wake up?
- 4 What did she do when she saw the burglar?
- 5 What were the woman and her cat doing?
- 6 How many times did Jamie catch the cat?

Your answers:

- 1) _____
- 2) _____
- 3) _____
- 4) _____
- 5) _____
- 6) _____

4) Complete the sentences / Doplň věty

- 1 Lily (watch) TV when the phone (ring).
- 2 Lily (talk) on the phone when a truck (crash) into her house.
- 3 An old woman (sleep) when she (hear) a noise.
- 4 The burglar (sleep) when she (call) the police.
- 5 A woman (play) with her cat when it (fall) out of the window.
- 6 Jamie walking in the street when the cat (land) on him.